
START-UP INFORMATION 

2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

NEW REGISTRATIONS & VISITORS:  By appointment only.  Please call 705-745-9833 
and we will be happy to answer your questions.   

 

 
 

 

School Entry:  Through the main doors by the parking lot will be unlocked from 10:05-
10:20.  If you are arriving after that time then you will need to use the McDonnel Street 
entrance as there is a buzzer there.  Let the secretary know your name, confirm you 
have completed the self-assessment and the room to which you are going.  

• Sanitize your hands upon entry 
• Go directly to your classroom (maintaining physical distancing in the building)  
• Remind always stay to one side when going down the hallways and there are 

directional signs on the floor in the hallways and classrooms to guide students 
and staff 

• Bring their own water bottle and snacks if they want something to drink or 
eat.  At this time there will not be a hot lunch program and the boutique is not 
open. 



Breaks:  We will have different breaks times and the times will be shared when you 
come to school.   We need to have different break times to limit the number of contacts 
you have to keep everyone safe. Students must follow the times allotted and be back in 
class when the scheduled break is over.  Regardless if you have someone in your 
bubble, and while under our care, you must stay in your cohorts for breaks and socially 
distance on property at all times.  

 

 

 

 

 


